
You’re Invited!

Invites the UCI Law School Class of 2018  
to its 7th Annual 1L Reception

DATE: �Thursday, February 25, 2016 
5:30 - 7:30 p.m. (casual attire) 

LOCATION: �Eureka! 
4143 Campus Drive, Irvine

RSVP: �Please RSVP by Friday, February 19th to Patty McGraw, 
Recruiting Coordinator, pmcgraw@sheppardmullin.com 
with subject line “UCI Reception.” 
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